
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

San Diego Parks and Recreation Department 
 

PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 
 
 

**** CANCELLATION NOTICE **** 
 
 

The regular meeting of the  
Park and Recreation Board 

scheduled for 2:00 p.m. on July 16, 2020 
has been canceled. 

 
 
 
 

***************************************** 
 
 
 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 17, 2020 at 2:00 

p.m. and will be a teleconference meeting in lieu of an in-person one.  
 

Questions: KDennison@sandiego.gov 
 


